Meeting minutes from December 6th, 2001
NWA Central Iowa Chapter

Meeting called to order Thursday December 6, 2001 at 6:30PM at Chips restaurant in Ankeny. 4 NWA chapter
members in attendance.

No old business to discuss.

We do have a speaker for the next NWA meeting. Its Stan Richard (the northern lights guy)
www.nightskyevents.com.

The following people where discussed as people that are invited or are possible people to invite to the 2002
Severe Storms conference:

0 Dr. Greg Forbs

Patrick Kelsh (heavy rain expert)

Dan McCarthy - invited and accepted

Jack Kelly

Tim Marshall - possible for storm chase night

Adam will have the registration information posted on the web very soon.

One vendor has contacted us about fees. Also lunch and dinner will be setup by the hotel at no cost. We will
verify that.

Promotions:
Need to get final information on cards. Also we need to vote whether we want the following items at the
conference: t-shirts, lunch bags, tote bags.

The Embassy Suites wants the 2003 storm conference on March 20-22. We need to discuss whether or not we
want to do this or look at another location.

Electronics:

Once speakers are accepted to speak at the conference Willard will coordinate collecting the presentations from
the speakers. Willard will have all the presentations on burned CD-ROM's and we will be able to spread out the
presentations on 2 or more laptops. Willard will also contact the hotel about internet connectivity.

Meeting adjourned.
Minutes taken by:

Willard Sharp
Secretary NWA Central Iowa Chapter



